BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP
PLANNING COMMISSION
Special Meeting
September 3, 1997

Site Plan Review

The Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to order
at 7:02 PM by Chairperson, Al Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission were
Pat Henige, David Hinds, Mike Kern, Lisa Murlick, and David Stewart. Twenty (20)
people were in the audience.

The Special Meeting was called to review revisions to the site plan for the golf course on
Beyer Road by Signature Sports. Gary Bartow, of Bartow & King Engineers, explained
the approved site plan and the revised site plan for the golf course. Dave Kerr of
Signature Sports, was also present to answer questions. Audience members had the
opportunity to comment and ask questions.

Motion by Murlick, supported by Hinds to approve the revised site plan for the golf
course, noting the following changes: nine hole course reduced to four holes, addition of
9 hole short game area, change to parking lot conﬁguratlon., reorientation of dnvmg range,
addition of two driveways off Beyer Road, eha . B=hole—minis
eourse. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Stewart, supported by Kern to adjourn at 7:31 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

Lisa Murlick,
Secretary



